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23 May 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am honoured to introduce myself as the new Headteacher of Central Lancaster High School. I feel 

extremely privileged to be given the opportunity to lead the school and I am excited to get to know all 

of our pupils, parents, staff and governing body. 

I have held senior leadership roles in a number of successful secondary schools and look forward to 

bringing this experience to build on the many strengths of the school so that everyone within our 

school community can continue to flourish. 

I place high value on all pupils accessing an excellent education. I wish for all our pupils to immerse 

themselves in the wonderful opportunities school has to offer both within and beyond the classroom. 

Underpinning this are the high expectations we place on our pupils, including: 

• having excellent attendance and punctuality 

• wearing the correct uniform with pride 

• being fully equipped and ready to learn 

• displaying excellent behaviour at all times 

• being respectful and working hard. 

I would ask for, and thank you, for your support in ensuring the above expectations are met as we 

return after the half term break. 

I appreciate that a change in leadership can be unsettling but would like to reassure you that Central 

Lancaster High School will continue to be a welcoming, inclusive community school where everyone 

is valued and receives the best possible educational experience. 

I very much look forward to working with you and should you have any queries, please do not hesitate 

to contact me. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr C Malone 
Headteacher 
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